
Addressee: New Zealand
Paragraph #60 Session #23 (2024) 

Full Text

The Permanent Forum heard reports from Māori Indigenous Peoples that the
Government of New Zealand had departed from the principles of Te Tiriti o
Waitangi (Treaty of Waitangi) and taken measures against the rights of
Indigenous Peoples, including the disbandment of Te Aka Whai Ora, the Māori
health authority. The Forum urges the State and Government of New Zealand to
uphold the distinct rights of Māori Indigenous Peoples.
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